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FORWARD THIS OR PASS IT AROUND 

TO AS MANY GLBTI-FAMIL Y MEMBERS AS POSSIBLE. 

THE MORE FOLKS WHO TAKE PART, THE BETTER. 

1 DECEMBER 2004 

NEWSLETTER NEWS, NOTES & REMINDERS: 
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(NOTES #1:) The potluck dinner and house concert scheduled for December 11 th at Jean's house in Bangor has been rescheduled for 
Saturday, January 8th. More notices about this concert will appear later. The rescheduling was done in order "lighten the load" of dinners and 
potlucks that were scheduled for the Dec 8-11 period and to give more people the incentive to join in on the GLBTI potluck dinner that will be 
held in Surry on December 1 oth (see below). 

(NOTES #2:) Consider giving the gift of "connection" to some of your GLBTI friends this year. lt's not at an unusual for me to accidentally 
make contact with a GLBTI person who is not on The FAN mailing list, and who has never even heard of The FAN, but who has several 
friends who ARE on the mailing list How can this be, 1 wonder? Remember, not everyone knows about The FAN, so don't be afraid to "talk 
it up" and mention it to your friends. They can be getting it tao, you know. 

(REMINDERS #1 :) You can help the newsletter by sending me notices of upcoming GLBTl-related activities that you hear about in your 
area. Trust me, 1 would rather receive the same notice from 8 people than have everyone assume that I know about it and miss the chance 
to tell other GLBTI family members. Email megress@tds.net 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
No announcements this issue. 

EVENTS: 

• DEC 2 (Thursday), Bangor, Man2Man, 6-8 p.m., (for gay/bi/trans men) meets at Eastern Maine AIDS Network at 370 Har1ow St This is a 
chance to meet and socialize with other like-minded individuals from the area and guests from all over. Occasional discussions include dating 
issues, relationships, eroticizing sex, and other tapies relevant to mens' health. Meetings, calls, etc are completely confidential. Names and 
other information are not kept or given out. FMI Jason at 990-3626. 

• DEC 3 (Friday), Rockport, Greater Belfast/Camden/Rockland Area sociaUsupport group for lesbians over 40. From 6:30-8:30 pm at 
the By-Water Cafe in Rockport. Coffee and pastries are available for purchase. FMI contact Pat at 763-3115 or at Qfill!ut@midcoast.com 

• DEC 3 (Friday), Ellsworth, Downeast Outright (For GLBTQI youths ages 15-22) meets at 6 pm at the Downeast AIDS Network offices in 
Ellsworth. FMI Mike at 667-3506 or at downeast_2_utri__gb1@yahoo.com 

• DEC 3-5 (Fri/Sat/Sun), The GUYS UKE US RETREAT will be held December 3-5. lt is a retreat for young gay and bi men ages 16-22. 
The weekend includes workshops, activities, and a Saturday night event. FMI or to request a pamphlet contact 
maine guyslike�yahoo.com or call Michael Mayer at the Down East AIDS Network, 667-3506. 

• DEC 4 (Saturday), Bar Harbor, 6-9 pm, GLBTI community dinner at the Cafe Bluefish. Cafe Bluefish will be holding an Out-On-MDI­
Affiliated dinner for the GLBTI community. Cocktails and conversation to begin at 6 pm. Dinner and more conversation from 6:30 till 8 pm. 
Christmas caroling from 8-9 pm-ish. ALL proceeds will be allocated to charity, notjust all profit, but EVERY PENNY YOU SPEND ON
FOOD AND DRINK!! ln order to accomplish this, this event will be CASH ONL Y and by advance reservation only. We are a very small 
restaurant and this time of year have reduced numbers of staff. If there are lots of reservations, 1 can call in more staff ... so please, let us 

11/30/04 








